TOWNSHIP OF

) Adelaide Metcalfe

2340 Egremont Drive, Strathroy, ON N7G 3H6

April 8, 2024

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Dear Bidders:

RE: Cancellation of Tender #11-2024

The Township of Adelaide Metcalfe wished to notify you that RFT #11-2024 for a fire tanker truck, which was
issued on or about January 18, 2024, has been canceled. After careful examination, it was concluded that all
submissions either surpassed our project budget or failed to fulfill the necessary specifications for effective
execution.

We appreciate your interest and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Coulter Canhili

Public Works Manager

Township of Adelaide Metcalfe

Phone: 519-247-3687

Email: ccahill@adelaidemetcalfe.on.ca




